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Dear Families,

This has been such a short term, and we are sprinting toward the finish this 

week, with hopefully more spring sunshine!

Our Year 5 and 6 swimmers entered the local Swimming Festival last Friday 

and came 8th out of 15. Congratulations to all the children who participated and 

did so well in their individual and team races.

Special thanks to Bonnie, our amazing Year 6 dancer, who offered to lead an 

assembly for both Infants and Juniors, to inspire more children to dance. She 

has entered many competitions and showed an award-winning dance, which 

was wonderful. 

Our World Book Day was a huge success, with costumes and book celebrations 

galore. This is always a special day with no excuse needed to just sit and enjoy 

some great books. Our grateful thanks to all members of the PTA who hosted 

the Book Shop, where all children visited and selected from a huge range of 

donated books. 

Last week, we welcomed more special visitors as the interviews for new 

Principal were hosted in school. All commented on how welcome they felt and 

the children’s behaviour, which was exceptional. The children took part in 

assemblies, and some met the candidates as part of a pupil panel, asking very 

insightful questions. The newly appointed Principal will be announced as soon 

as possible, and visits will be arranged in the summer term.

Reverand Lyndsay has visited to support our Easter Service, which is always 

such an enjoyable occasion. Today we say goodbye to Mrs Whiteley, who is 

leaving us. She will be sadly missed, but we wish her every success for the 

future.

   Rachel Hughes

Message from Mrs Hughes
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IMPORTANT
5 mph is the speed limit on the carpark. 

Parent access is ONLY for Breakfast & Afterschool care.

Target attendance percentage - 96%

Please see below the attendance for this week.

Well done to 2T & 4G

RH – 97% RT – 87% 1A-90% 1R – 97%

2T – 98% 2F – 95% 3A – 93% 3FP – 95%

4G – 98% 4PK – 96% 5B – 93% 5C – 87%

6D – 93% 6W – 89%

Attendance Matters!

Upcoming PTA Events

• Tue 9th April – PTA Meeting – 8:00pm – All welcome. Please Facebook 
message the PTA for a meeting link

• Fri 12th April – Magician (Reception, Years 1 & 2 only)
• Plus more events in the pipeline!

Please visit our website to keep up to date!

WELL DONE!

House Points so far…

4525

47194927

4545

https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/parents/attendance/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/index.cfm


https://www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk/Alerts/A/125321/Shop-smart-this-Christmas
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-services/virtual-family-hub
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